Centennial Seniors Opportunity Club
5114 - 49 Street
St. Paul, Alberta TOA 3AZ

September 3, 2014

County of St.Paul No.l1l9
5015 - 49 Avenue

St. Paul, Alberta TOA 324

Dear Sirs:

On behalf of the membership of Centennial Senior Citizens,
I would 1like to extend a sincere 'thank you' for your
generous. grants of previous years.

Due to the lack of transportation rental, we have not
regquested a grant for a couple of years. Travelling
plans can be made in the future as a rental bus can be

available.

We would appreciate a grant for 2015, if available.

Thank you for your consideration.

Yours Truly,
Lila Yakimec, Secretary
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